
Salutations Parents!        

 

 In case you haven’t heard already from your little one, my name is Miss Davenport. I 

will be student teaching in your child’s classroom until Spring Break. I visited throughout the 

fall and have gotten to know your child. I have slowly been taking over the lessons throughout 

the day and will eventually be teaching throughout the entire day.  

 I introduced the letter K this week, and the word Do will be our next popcorn word. I 

will be starting a new unit on dental health and hygiene. I hope to make brushing their teeth 

important and fun at the same time. I appreciate any and all support that comes from the 

home, and I look forward to working more with you and your child.  

Sincerely, 

Miss Davenport 


